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Our family strongly opposes HB3076 aka ballot 114. 

We do support current laws and support holding offenders accountable. 

 

I have many years of experience working in the criminal justice system, and see the 

failures of our judicial system.  We do not need more laws on the books, but we do 

need to bring back the mobile Vehicle Exception and return possession of narcotics 

to a more serious crime. 

 

When our state goes back to those two areas, law enforcement will get many more 

guns off the street and there WILL be a reduction of “gun violence”.    

 

HB3076 aka ballot 114, will be costly to the taxpayers in an already struggling 

economy.  It will not reduce or slow down criminals from possessing firearms and it 

will certainly do nothing to prevent an active shooter. 

 

Thanks 


